ADE Social Studies Newsletter

May Newsletter

We hope this email finds you well as our school year begins to wind down. This month's

Hello everyone,

newsletter has tips to help engage students to the very end, new resources and conferences,
and many summer opportunities. Thank you all for what you do for Arizona students.

Thank you,

Tammy and Linda

« Check out all that Discovery Ed has to offer for Asian American Pacific Islander Heritage
Month and K-8 Activity Center.

* We the People Summer Institute June 9-14, 2022, Deadline to Apply: May 10th

» Kids Voting Leadership Council - Nominate your student to serve on the Council by May
15th

« Arizona Theater Company - Justice: A Musical, Teacher Preview Night May 6, and
Student Matinee May 12

Academic Standards - Social Studies and World and Native Languages Team
1535 W. Jefferson St., Bin #5, North Campus, Phoenix, AZ 85007
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